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Appeal of Kristina Beedle to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 23 ISABEL STREET WEST.

We spent 4 months going back and forth with an insulation & building framing plan from Jan-May.  We should
have all repairs completed by the end of October and feel we should not have to pay the renewal because of
all the time lost with the last set of appeals.

August 17, 2012

Dennis Senty

VB anniversary is 9/16/12.  If work complete by December 1, waive fee. If not done, revisit at that point.  This
appeal should be laid over to December 4.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Kristina Beedle to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at
23 ISABEL STREET WEST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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